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Comments: I oppose the project as currently proposed.  The large scale would completely change the feel of the

area.  It prioritizes opportunities for those in the upper income brackets at the expense of ordinary citizens who

camp and boat on the lake.   

 

The current Holland Lake Lodge is barely visible from the campground and the cabins are barely visible from the

lake / trailhead.  The tree loss from the project would likely be much greater than the 100+ identified due to

construction impacts. The proposed development has a massive footprint and places buildings &amp; parking

spots directly behind two campsites.   

 

I understand the difficulty of maintaining historic structures and the current owner's desire to make the operation

economically feasible.   As an alternative, I'd suggest utilizing historic preservation funds to restore the lodge and

the historic cabins.  A few modern cabins could be added to help increase income while not destroying the rustic

feel of the site.

 

In summary, the expansion would completely alter the current rustic experience of campground / lake users.

Forest Service campgrounds provide opportunities for those who can't afford lake homes or fancy resorts.   As a

public entity, the USFS should be looking out for the greater good of everyday citizens.  This project does not

meet that standard.


